NSW GOVERNMENT
%5 Department of Planning

Contact: Mary Gibbs

Phone: 02 9228 6452

Fax: 02 9228 6570

Email:  mary.gibbs@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr David Laing Our ref:  S08/00906
Director, Cardno Forbes Rigby Your ref: 108121-01/Letter 003
278 Keira Street

WOLLONGONG NSW 2500

20 June 2008

Dear Mr Laing,

Proposed Private Tertiary Referral Hospital, Huntley — Clause 6 Submission

| refer to your letter dated 6 June 2008 in which you requested confirmation that your
proposal is a Major Project to which Part 3A of the Environmental Planning and Assessment
Act, 1979 (the Act) applies.

| am writing to advise you that the Director General, as a delegate of the Minister, formed the
opinion on 17 June 2008 that your proposal is a Major Project and that Part 3A of the Act
applies. Consequently, you may now apply for the approval of the Minister to carry out this
Project. Please advise the Department if you would like Director General's Environmental
Assessment Requirements issued for this project. A Preliminary Assessment is required to
be submitted with your project application.

Please note that any outstanding issues regarding the delivery and funding of utilities and
other necessary infrastructure will need to be addressed as part of any Environmental
Assessment for this project.

If you have any questions concerning any of the above matters or information required for
the Preliminary Assessment, you should contact Mary Gibbs on Mondays, Wednesdays and
Fridays during business hours on phone number 9228 6452 or via e-mail at
mary.gibbs@planning.nsw.gov.au. Alternatively, please contact Simon Bennett on phone
number 9228 6573.

Yours sincerely

Sl

Michael File
Director
Strategic Assessments
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